
 
 

 

Halloween Spirit Week 
We encourage everyone to participate!!! 
 

We will be hosting a Halloween Spirit Week 
from Monday, October 28th to Friday, November 
1st.  All students are encouraged to join in the 
fun!!! Please see the list of daily events below! 

 

Halloween Dance 
Students will be participating in a Halloween Dance 
on Thursday, October 31st, 2024.  Students are 
permitted to wear their Halloween costume on this 
day if parents/guardians approve.  Please keep in 
mind the following: 

• Students will be participating in a dance 
during the day. Costumes should allow 
for free movement and be appropriate 
for the forecast and weather conditions. 

• Students will not be permitted the 
opportunity to change during the day as 
this is disruptive to the learning 
environment 

• Face coverings/masks are not permitted 

• No weapons or replica weapons permitted  

• No disturbing or inappropriate images or 
accessories (e.g., blood, gore, etc.) 

• Costumes should not appropriate other 
cultures or religions 

 

Parents/Guardians and students not wishing to 
wear Halloween costumes to school are 
encouraged to wear the colours orange and 
black instead. 
 
Please note for student safety and security 
purposes, parents/guardians are not permitted to 
watch the Halloween dance. 
 

WE WISH ALL FAMILIES IN 

OUR COMMUNITY A SAFE 

AND HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 
No Treats Please! 

 

As a reminder to all parents/guardians, due to 
the presence of students with life-threatening 
allergies please DO NOT send in any food items 
to the school for sharing with students as we are 
unable to distribute these items.  We are 
permitted to distribute non-edibles (e.g., stickers, 
pencils, etc.) should you choose to do so.  Thank 
you for your understanding and cooperation! 
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